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February 10, 2004
To Whom Tt May Concern:

I am writing to confirm that Rafael Arellano has worked for the Courts as a free-lance
court interpreter since 1998, Rafael is contracted, when one of our full-time interpreters
are out of the office for a certain period of time. Rafael is very professional and well
liked by the judiciary of McHenry County. He has the ability to deal with our defendants
in a way that puts them at ease in sometimes stressful situations. If you have any
questions regarding Rafael, feel free to contact me at the telephone number listed above.

Sincerely,

——
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Marisela Foley d/
Manager



